
 

   
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Westwin Elements Accepted into CISA's Critical Manufacturing Sector Coordinating 

Council (SCC) 

Westwin, [7/10/2024] – Westwin Elements is pleased to announce its acceptance into the Critical 

Manufacturing Sector Coordinating Council (SCC) by the Cybersecurity and Infrastructure 

Security Agency (CISA), designating Westwin as a Critical Manufacturer. This membership 

positions Westwin as a key player in national security and resilience efforts for critical 

manufacturing facilities across the United States. 

Membership in the SCC grants Westwin access to the Critical Infrastructure Key Resources 

Information Sharing Environment (CIKR ISE). This platform facilitates secure discussions, 

document sharing, and ongoing situational awareness with vetted sector peers and government 

agencies. 

"As we embark on this new journey with the SCC, we are excited about the opportunities it 

brings to strengthen our commitment to national security and resilience," said KaLeigh Long, 

CEO of Westwin Elements. "This membership underscores our dedication to safeguarding 

critical manufacturing operations and ensuring our readiness to face evolving security 

challenges." 

Westwin looks forward to engaging with the CISA team in upcoming discussions to further 

address security needs and prepare for future initiatives. 
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Aundie Boeckman, PR Director 

Email: aundie@westwinelements.com 
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